
Grand Falls Casino & Golf Resort Employees Volunteered for the 

Veterans Community Project Village 

Grand Falls Employees helped finish construction on tiny house 

community. 

Larchwood, IA (May 1, 2023) –Fifteen (15) Grand Falls Casino & Golf Resort employees were pleased to 

support the Veterans Community Project (VCP) in northwest Sioux Falls by volunteering on the 

construction of VCP Village on Wednesday, April 26th. 

“Grand Falls is committed to improving the Siouxland through our Winning Hands Program which 

promotes volunteerism and charitable contributions,” said Sharon Haselhoff, Grand Falls Casino & Golf 

Resort General Manager and Regional Vice President of Elite Casino and Resorts.  “We have great 

employees that are committed to their community and to putting our company values into action.” 

Kaelyn Giefer, Community Engagement Coordinator at VCP appreciated the help from Grand Falls, “At 

VCP we like to say it takes a village to build a village, which is why we are so grateful for Grand Falls and 

their support of the project.”  She added, “In just 6 hours, this group was able to finish all the trim 

work, caulk the siding on the houses, and finish laying LVP flooring, which goes to show just how 

important volunteers are for our project. Because of Grand Falls and the team members that 

volunteered their time and talents, we are one step closer to housing Veterans in our community!”  

Grand Falls Casino & Golf Resort is an Elite Casino Resorts property which is an Iowa-based and Iowa-
owned company.  Elite maintains deep connections to the communities it serves and promotes 
community volunteerism among its staff through its company-wide Winning Hands Program.  Elite 
partners with nonprofit organizations in each community it operates to improve schools, fire services 
and other local needs and believes that building strong ties to the communities is as important as 
providing a first-class guest experience. 




